
Seneca County’s Own Candidate 
Barry Porsch was raised in Seneca Falls and has lived here for 44 years. It's where he 
earned his Eagle Scout award and graduated from high school.  Barry worked 80-hour 
weeks for a decade in a hot Seneca Falls factory to earn enough money to attend 
college in his 30s.  He gets his strong work ethic, faith, and values from his Seneca 
County upbringing. 

After earning his law degree in 1994, Barry became a Court Attorney at the Appellate 
Division Court, New York's second highest court.  He quickly rose in the Court, having 
been promoted five times.  During this time, his 4 years' volunteer service as a Seneca 
Falls Village Justice was another big plus. 

 

 

 

Porsch has served 8½ years as our District Attorney, restoring honesty and integrity to 
the office, and having a track record of success in all levels of the court system:  the 
justice courts, County Court, Appellate Division Court and Court of Appeals. 

Barry's commitment to Seneca County is real.  He has quietly supported local charities 
his entire life and given back to our community through dedicated action. 

Barry Porsch is motivated to serve as our next County Court Judge by the same things 
he learned growing up in Seneca County:  hard work, faith, straight talk, common sense, 
making things right, and believing in the people of his home County. 


